Kendall County ﬁ;\

; . : B
Office of the Sheriff o T cousty “*‘F“F;f{&
Dwight A. Baird, Sheriff a1 L o

1102 Cornell Lane Yorkville Illinois 60560
Phone: 630-553-7500 Fax: 630-553-1972
www.co.kendall.il.us/sheriff

Report Number: 2019-1288

Incident:  Driving Under the Influence and Stop Sign Violation
Location: Caton Farm Rd and Grove Road

Township: Na-Au-Say

Date, Time Occurred: 050519 at 0056 hours

Date, Time Assigned: 050519 at 0056 hours
Synopsis:

050519 at 0056 hours Kendall County Deputies affected a traffic stop in the area of Caton
Farm Rd and Grove Road in Na Au Say Township for a stop sign violation. The driver, Juan J.
Hernandez, a 32 year old male from the 8000 Block Ament Rd, Yorkville IL, was arrested for
Driving Under the Influence and additionally cited for a stop sign violation. He was transported
and is currently in custody in Kendall County Jail.

Reporting Deputy: Villagrana 51

Supervisor: __ -~ 2 = = ?’9—\ Disseminated on: & 505 (&

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us
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Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-1281

Incident:  Criminal Damage to Property
Location: 1300 block Light Rd
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: 5/4/19 1615

Date, Time Assigned: same

Synopsis:

Sheriff's Deputies responded to a report of criminal damage to property in the 1300 block of
Light Rd. A cement lawn statue was damaged by a juvenile on a skateboard. The incident is
under investigation.

Reporting Deputy: Z Tongate #108

Supervisor: /ﬁ ; i Disseminated on: O 5 o 5/ 7
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The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us
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